
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

CHINO HIGH SCHOOL  

DAILY BULLETIN 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2017 

 

 
COLLABORATION BELL SCHEDULE 

      PER 0  6:28 -  7:24     PER. 4  11:08 - 11:57 
      PER.1  8:20 -  9:09     LUNCH 11:57 - 12:27 
      PER.2  9:15 - 10:07     PER.5   12:33 - 1:22 
      PER.3  10:13 - 11:02    PER.6   1:28 -2:17 

LEARN TODAY, LEAD TOMORROW 
“Not what we say about our blessings, but how we use 

them, is the true measure of our thanksgiving.”  

― W.T. Purkiser 

DAILY FACT 
Americans eat 46 million turkeys each 

Thanksgiving. 

 

 

 

   

 SENIOR SECTION 

Herff Jones will be here Tuesday, December 5th to distribute rings. If you need 
to order cap and gown you may do so at this time. 
 

Community College workshops will be starting after Thanksgiving break.  
Please sign-up today!  
 

STUDENT SECTION 

 
Chino Valley YMCA is having their annual Reindeer Romp 5k Run/Walk & 
10k Run on Saturday, December 2, 2017. You can Register Online at: 
http://www.active.com/chino-ca/running/distance-running-races/reindeer-
romp-2017 
 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/451643.W_T_Purkiser
http://www.active.com/chino-ca/running/distance-running-races/reindeer-romp-2017
http://www.active.com/chino-ca/running/distance-running-races/reindeer-romp-2017


Next week we are on Thanksgiving break! Have a good gobble 

gobble! See you on Monday, November 27
th

. 

 
On Saturday, November 18, 2017 the band will competing at S.C.S.B.O.A. Field 
Championships. The band competes in the 6A Division (highest division). 
This year the Championships take place here at Citrus College in Glendora. The 
6A division starts at 6:00PM. Ticket prices are $12.00 dollars and can be bought 
at the gate. Come support the band as they go for the gold. 
 
Attention FRESHMEN!! Link Crew is hosting a pie-eating contest in the quad 
this Friday at lunch. If you are interested in participating or want to cheer on 
your classmates, meet us at the stage. Come have some fun with your link crew 
leaders before the holiday break!  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

SPORTS SECTION 
 

Attention boys interested in playing tennis: There will be a Mandatory 
informational meeting Friday 11/17 at lunch in room 25A.  
 

  


